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competition - legal changes pubishedinMarch 2017

March 2017 did not bring notable legal changes in the area of competition, however we would like to draw the
attention in this issue towards the publication on the website of the Competition Council of two relevant
documents for the actors of the pharmaceutical sector and for the public procurement sector, respectively:

The final Report on the investigation aimed at understanding the pharmaceutical sector in
Romania was published by the Romanian Competition Council on its website in March, 2017 and comprises
amendments brought following the public consultation process. The Report is available in Romanian language at
the following link:

http://www.consiliulconcurentei.ro/uploads/docs/items/id12125/raport _final ptr site martie 2017.pdf

The Guide on observing the competition rules when participating as an association during a
public procurement procedure

The Guide provides a series of useful guidelines for undertakings participating as bidders within the public
procurement procedures, clarifying practical aspects related to the situations where an association of
undertakings is permitted as well as the situations where associations of undertakings are susceptible of infringing
the competition rules.

For additional details on this material, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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